
NORTH PEACE SECONDARY SCHOOL 
9304 - 86TH Street 
Fort St. John, BC 
V1J 6L9 
Phone:   250-785-4429 
Fax: 250-785-4687 
Website:    www.npss.prn.bc.ca 
 
April 2, 2020 

Dear Sponsor,  

First off, I would like to thank you for your ongoing support to our scholarship program at NPSS over the 

years.  Your assistance to our graduating students is invaluable.  I am happy to report that we are still 

going ahead with our scholarship program. 

 

That being said, the COVID-19 Virus has caused a lot of financial uncertainty for businesses and 

individuals.  If you feel that your organization is no longer in a position to donate to our scholarship 

program, I kindly ask that you let me know by April 17, 2020.  Otherwise, I will assume that you are still 

on board.   

 

Some of you have specific forms that you require the students to complete.  In the past, those forms 

were available for pick up at the school.  Now that the schools have moved to online classrooms, 

students may not be able to get the proper forms.  Would it be ok to submit this information in another 

manner?   

 

At this point, we have not cancelled our graduation ceremony.  The decision to do so will be held off as 

long as possible.  In the event that it is cancelled, we still plan to proceed with the scholarship program.   

 

Once again, I thank you for your past and present contributions to our graduating students. 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions.   

 

Sincerely,  

Miranda Gibb 

Secretary, Student Services 

mgibb@prn.bc.ca 

(250) 785-4429 ext 251 
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NORTH PEACE SECONDARY SCHOOL 
9304 - 86TH Street 
Fort St. John, BC 
V1J 6L9 
Phone:   250-785-4429 
Fax: 250-785-4687 
Website:    www.npss.prn.bc.ca 
 

 

Brad Sperling 
Peace River Regional District Electoral Area "C" 
Fort St. John, BC  V1J 4N4       

 
 
 
 
October 16, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Brad,  
 

I wanted to introduce myself and thank you for your generous contributions over the years to our 
Scholarship & Bursary Program at North Peace Senior Secondary School in Fort St. John, BC.  My name 
is Miranda Gibb and I took over for Ray Lynn Edgington in Student Services at the school.  Last year your 
organization made the following awards available to our students at NPSS.  I am reaching out to see if 
you are able to make the award(s) available again to our graduating class of 2020. 
 
Award:   Peace River Regional District Electoral Area "C" Scholarship  
 
Value:  $1000   Number of Awards:   1  
 
Eligibility:  Resident of electoral area "C" for a minimum of 12 consecutive months prior to scholarship 
application. A copy of the application to post secondary or proof of acceptance must be included in the 
scholarship application. Awarded on the basis of residency, academic standing, community involvement 
and acceptance at a post-secondary institution.   

Selection of Award to be done by:   NPSS      
 
Email applications to:   jill.rickert@prrd.bc.ca  
 

Would you kindly confirm your intention once again either to provide and identical award as per the 
conditions noted above or an award with changes.  If you provide written information to be given to 
student applicants, please check for accuracy and include an updated version with your return 
information.  Please send your reply by December 13, 2019 so that we can publish the list of awards for 
our graduating students by the beginning of February 2020.  Also note that we have converted to a digital 
format.  We will send applications to sponsors via email.  If your committee would prefer a paper copy 
instead please let me know and I will mail those out.  We intend to make applications available to your 
selection committee by May 8, 2020 and ask that recipient names be returned to us by May 22, 2020.  If 
your logo has changed, please send us an updated version by May 8, 2020.  This year’s ceremony will be 
held on Friday June 19, 2020 at 1:30pm at the North Peace Rec Centre.  Please consider this a formal 
invitation to attend.   
Thank you for the valuable assistance you provide to our students each year. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miranda Gibb
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Karen Goodings 
Peace River Regional District Electoral Area "B" 
Fort St. John, BC  V1J 4N4       

 
 
 
 
October 16, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Karen,  
 

I wanted to introduce myself and thank you for your generous contributions over the years to our 
Scholarship & Bursary Program at North Peace Senior Secondary School in Fort St. John, BC.  My name 
is Miranda Gibb and I took over for Ray Lynn Edgington in Student Services at the school.  Last year your 
organization made the following awards available to our students at NPSS.  I am reaching out to see if 
you are able to make the award(s) available again to our graduating class of 2020. 
 
Award:   Peace River Regional District Electoral Area "B" Bursary  
 
Value:  $1000   Number of Awards:   1  
 
Eligibility:  Resident of electoral area "B" for a minimum of 12 consecutive months prior to bursary 
application. A copy of the application to post secondary or proof of acceptance must be included in the 
bursary application. Awarded on the basis of residency, academic standing, community involvement, 
financial need and acceptance at a post-secondary institution.   

Selection of Award to be done by:   NPSS      
 
Email applications to:   jill.rickert@prrd.bc.ca  
 

Would you kindly confirm your intention once again either to provide and identical award as per the 
conditions noted above or an award with changes.  If you provide written information to be given to 
student applicants, please check for accuracy and include an updated version with your return 
information.  Please send your reply by December 13, 2019 so that we can publish the list of awards for 
our graduating students by the beginning of February 2020.  Also note that we have converted to a digital 
format.  We will send applications to sponsors via email.  If your committee would prefer a paper copy 
instead please let me know and I will mail those out.  We intend to make applications available to your 
selection committee by May 8, 2020 and ask that recipient names be returned to us by May 22, 2020.  If 
your logo has changed, please send us an updated version by May 8, 2020.  This year’s ceremony will be 
held on Friday June 19, 2020 at 1:30pm at the North Peace Rec Centre.  Please consider this a formal 
invitation to attend.   
Thank you for the valuable assistance you provide to our students each year. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miranda Gibb


